
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

April 4, 2017 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear friends of the Bishop Smith Catholic High School community:  

 

On Saturday, May 27, we will be hosting our 12
th

 Annual Alumni and Friends Golf Tournament 

at the Pembroke Shores Golf and Country Club.  This day of golf will include prizes, dinner, and  

a great opportunity to socialize with members of our community.  The objective is to raise funds 

for our athletics program and to furnish our fitness facility with equipment suited to enhance the 

physical education curriculum, to strengthen our co-curricular athletic program, and to provide 

an adaptive environment for our special needs students.  We feel this is a worthwhile cause in 

that the funds raised will be directly used to promote health and wellness at Bishop. 
 

The day will be organized as a four-person scramble with a 12:30 p.m. shotgun start.  The 

twenty-four team field may consist of any combination of male and female golfers.  We 

encourage all levels of golfers to participate in this fun-filled day.   
 

Following your round of golf, you will have the opportunity to participate in a silent auction.  

This will be followed by a buffet dinner and the awarding of prizes. 
 

You may register your team of four, by fax or e-mail, at bishopsmithgolf@gmail.com. Please 

include a contact name, e-mail address and phone number when you register.  You may use the 

template attached to this letter.  Team registrations are due by Friday, May 19.  The tournament 

fee is $95 per player. This will include your green fee, cart and dinner.  The tournament fee for 

Pembroke Golf Club members is $70.   
 

Golf carts may be reserved prior to the tournament by contacting the Pembroke Shores Golf and 

Country Club at (613) 732-1665.  Tournament fees can be sent in with your registration form       

or paid on the day of the tournament.  All golfers are reminded that personal coolers are not 

permitted on the golf course. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Sue Cotnam 
Mike David 
Tyson Holly 
Damian Solar 
Leslie Spencer 
 
BSCHS Organizing Committee 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bishopsmithgolf@gmail.com


Bishop Smith Catholic High School 
 

12th Annual Alumni and Friends Golf Tournament 

Saturday, May 27, 2017 
 

TEAM/INDIVIDUAL PLAYER REGISTRATION FORM 
 
 

 GOLFER #1   _______________________________________ 
 

  Address:  _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
 

  Phone Number:   _______________________________________ 
 

  E-mail:    _______________________________________ 
 
  
 GOLFER #2   _______________________________________ 
 

  Address:  _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
 

  Phone Number:   _______________________________________ 
 

  E-mail:    _______________________________________ 
 
 
 GOLFER #3   _______________________________________ 
 

  Address:  _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
 

  Phone Number:   _______________________________________ 
 

  E-mail:    _______________________________________ 
 
 
 GOLFER #4   _______________________________________ 
 

  Address:  _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
       _______________________________________ 
 

  Phone Number:   _______________________________________ 
 

  E-mail:    _______________________________________ 
 
 

All registrations are due by Friday, May 19 

 

Please fax form to (613) 735-9272 or email details to   bishopsmithgolf@gmail.com 


